
Announcement on Applying for Chinese Government Scholarship for 

2019 - 2020 

 

Welcome to the application process for the Chinese Government Scholarship 

Program for the 2019/2020 academic year. 

The Education Section of the Consulate General in Houston is responsible for 

applying for Chinese government scholarships for non-Chinese students in the eight 

states of the Southern United States and Puerto Rico. The eight states include Texas, 

Mississippi, Louisiana, Arkansas, Oklahoma, Alabama, Massachusetts, Georgia, and 

Florida. 

The relevant admissions brochure has been published on the website of the China 

Scholarship Council, which can be directly viewed: www.csc.edu.cn/studyinchina or 

http://www.campuschina.org 

The application needs to be completed online. Please refer to the instructions for 

the Chinese Government Scholarship Program. 

This scholarship program is only for non-Chinese applicants. 

As part of the application, the “foreign physical examination form” should be 

included in the application materials. 

Online applications must be completed by April 1, 2019. Please download the 

"Chinese Government Scholarship Application Form" and send to us after completing the 

online application. 

Our mailing address is Mo Chen, 811 Holman Street, Houston, TX, 77002. Please 

indicate the Chinese government scholarship on the mailing list and ensure that the 

mailing information can be tracked.  

E-mail: chenmo2418@gmail.com, for more information, please contact Consul 

Chen Mo, Tel: 713-522-0438. Email preferred. 
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